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At this point I have re-established payments for the website hosting and have 
questions out to the webmaster to potentially save 2 months of website fees. This is 
currently being looked into. The changing of the guard can be a slow process. 

I received notice of the answering service planning on increasing our bill 
20%. Our package includes 300 minutes which we use less than 100. I doubt their 
new structure includes a tier for those of us that use a smaller quantity. Either way 
this is another reason to look into the other options out there. If I’m correct this 
could drive our per call cost to around $10. 

I have a couple of reimbursement forms I am looking to receive from a 
couple people to issue their checks. 

Over the past month we have had Income of $2,893.45 and Expenses of 
$711.89. This puts our available funds at $9,096.26 based on current Prudent 
reserves. 

Any questions? 

Motion to accept August report? 

Thank you! 

Yours in service 
Angelo Gallegos 
Treasurer@aa-nia-dist11.org 
Lomaster1313@aol.com 
815-678-4034 



 





 


